
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Fwd: 5/23 MBTA station public meeting announcement 
1 message

Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org> Tue, Apr 10, 2018 at 7:50 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Bill Chenard
<chenard@natickma.org>

Please see below for an announcement on Monday.
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org> 
Date: Tue, Apr 10, 2018 at 5:42 AM 
Subject: 5/23 MBTA station public meeting announcement 
To: amistrot@natickma.org 
 
 
Here you go - and thanks.
 
 
On Wednesday, May 23 at 7PM at the Morse Institute Library, the MBTA will hold the first public meeting for the
Natick Center MBTA Station Accessibility Improvement Project. This meeting will include a presentation on the
new station prior to submission of the 30% design in June. The MBTA and AECOM, the project design firm, will
present, answer questions and take public comment. Materials will be available for viewing after 6pm in the
Lebowitz Room on the lower level. A formal announcement from the MBTA will be available in the coming weeks,
including contact information for individuals who need accessibility accommodations for this meeting. This
meeting will also be televised on Natick Pegasus.  
 
 
Josh
 
 
Josh Ostroff
Chair, Cochituate Rail Trail Advisory Committee and Transportation Advisory Committee
Town of Natick
508 654-3330
jostroff@natickma.org
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